Report

General Education Assessment Committee

2012-2013

Members of the committee met once during Fall 2012 to review the committee's charge and once again during Spring 2013. At the first meeting, Allison Thompson, Director of Assessment, reviewed the assessment processes taking place each semester. She also explained how student-learning outcomes are aligned with general education goals. The committee was to receive data, begin to review the results from the assessment of the core curriculum, and make recommendations for improvements in the general education curriculum.

During the second meeting in Spring 2013, Ms. Thompson presented data on outcomes; however, we experienced very bad weather at the time of the meeting and many committee members were unable to attend. Since results arrived late in the spring semester, it was too late to schedule another meeting of the group before the semester's end. We will meet early in Fall 2013 to go over the results Ms. Thompson provided at our last meeting.

Dr. Donna A. Rhorer, Chair